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Recommended Action:

It is recommended that the City Council (1) hold a public hearing to accept public testimony regarding the
composition of districts to transition the City from an at-large election system to a by-district election system,
and (2) review proposed district maps and proposed election sequencing. This is the second of at least two
public hearings at which draft maps will be accepted and considered. No final action will be taken until the
public hearing process is complete.
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